
How to Register a New Camper for 
Quest Camp 

 
Are you a parent who is looking for a fun, safe and therapeutic environment for your child over the 

summer break? Does Quest’s system of integrating group therapy with fun physical activities and field 

trips to help campers properly socialize and assimilate with peers sound like a perfect fit? Then check us 

out! Here’s a little help with how the process goes: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reach out* to the Quest 

Camp Director April Artz at 

aartz@jfcspgh.org. Please 

include: referral source (if 

any), the child’s age, and 

school placement.  

 

A Quest staff member will 

reach out to discuss the 

child to determine if the 

program is appropriate for 

them and vice versa. 

We may ask to talk to 

other individuals such as 

the child’s teacher, 

therapist, etc. to get a 

better sense of their 

needs. 

We will schedule an hour 

long screening 

appointment to take place 

at April’s office with the 

child and their caregiver. 

*There is a screening fee. 

Visit the Quest website for more 

information about the program at 

http://questcamps.com/. 

Parents/caregivers can 

then register their child for 

camp on-line on the Quest 

website at 

http://questcamps.com/. 

*If you do not have access to email, you may call April at 412-877-7528 though 

email is preferred. 
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